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is the deadline to submit your Interact
Club(s) of the Year Nomination form.

It will be more important than ever to stay in
touch during the summer months this year.

The Rotary District is planning some neat
outings this summer, to which Interactors will
be able to attend.  As details become available I
will send information to you, so please check
the email account where you receive the
monthly newsletter.

Remember that when we have tags available
for the Ukrainian orphans this year we will let
you know via email.   We need to start much
earlier this year, so you will need to have
purchased the gifts and bring them to the
Interact District Conference on Thursday,
October 17 at the Greensburg Country Club
where they will be packed for shipping.

We are keeping another really cool event under
wraps until we know if it will be happening.  So
stay tuned during the summer months!!
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At a recent meeting, Bethel
Park Interact had the
opportunity to bring in Amy
and Cassie from the Ronald
McDonald House 

Charities Foundation of Pittsburgh and
Morgantown. Their organization provides
housing, food, comfort, and so much more to
those who have children in a hospital. It allows
families to focus all of their attention on their
child's health. The parents get to take care of
their sick children while the Ronald McDonald
House takes care of the parents and siblings.  
Thank you Amy and Cassie for expressing the
importance of helping others to our Interact
Club!
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Remember that we will again be collecting
sneakers at the Interact District Conference
on Thursday, October 17.  Keep your eyes
open and spread the word to save those old
sneakers to help Interact in District 7305.

Be sure to continue reading Page 3 to see other
activities by the Bethel Park Interactors, a busy
group for sure!

As both the Rotary
Year and the school
year wind down.  We
need to pause and
give a great big
THANK YOU to our
District 7305 Interact
District Governor,
Angel Qu.

Angel had a fantastic year of leadership!  She
oversaw a very successful District Conference in
October, initiated our Ukrainian Orphange
Project, organized the Trivia Challenge and with
the help of Cassidy Griffith, organized the
Poverty Simulation in March.  GREAT JOB!!!
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FROZEN SENSORY MOVIE NIGHT
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CONGRATULATIONS to all of the
graduating Interactors throughout

the District from all of the
Rotarians in Rotary District 7305.  

GOOD LUCK TO ALL!


